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Children in Need day at Kingfisher 2022 

Today we are celebrating all the fantastic work that is funded from money 

raised for Children in Need. The children all look different to day in a mix-

ture of yellow, spotty clothing or have enjoyed making their uniforms turn 

spotty.  

I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your generosity 

in supporting us to raise money for Children in Need.  

The children are having a great day.  

 

 

 

Kingfisher  in the Media 

Last year our children who are now in Y6 created a piece of artwork and video, as part of competition for all schools in Don-

caster. Kingfisher’s submission was the winner and was submitted as part of the City Status Bid for Doncaster. All the children 

had the opportunity to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife Park as a prize for winning the competition.  

Kingfisher was lucky to be represented at the Mansion House when King Charles and the 

Queen Consort visited Doncaster to confirm City Status on Doncaster.  

We had ITV visit Y6 and two of our pupils with staff represented Kingfisher at the Mansion 

House on Wednesday 9th November  to meet the King and Queen. 

Kal and Esme also visited Radio Sheffield to speak to Toby Foster about representing Kingfisher  

at the Mansion House. The clip of their interview can be listened to via our website. 

Well done to everyone in Y6 for your achievements!! 



Attendance Matters 
Here are our attendance figures for last week.  Our whole 
school attendance target this year is 96% and our whole 
school attendance currently stands at 95%. Thank you for 
helping us to reach our target by ensuring that you are in 
school everyday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term Dates: 
The last day of Term is Friday 16th December 2022 
and we return on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

The next INSET Day is :  
Friday 10th February 2023 
Monday 20th February 2023 

Christmas Fayre 

After the success of our 

Summer Fayre earlier in 

the year we are pleased to 

announce the date for our 

Christmas Fayre this term. 

The Christmas Fayre will 

be taking place at Kingfish-

er Primary on Thursday 24th November from 2.00pm 

to 4.00pm. All the stalls and events will take place out-

side on the school grounds whatever the weather...so 

please wrap up!! 

We hope you will be able to join us on that afternoon 

to enjoy the different stalls and see what the children 

have spent their time mak-

ing in school.  

Christmas Performances 
 
We are really pleased to be able to let you know that our 
Christmas performances for this year will take place in 
school.  
 
We want to ensure that we keep everyone safe, as I am 
still aware that Covid is still affecting many people. With 
this in mind we are reducing the number of seats which 
will be available for each performance, however we are 
increasing the number of performances so that we can 
each child taking part can have two tickets for their family 
to be able to come and see them perform. Please watch 
out for the letters coming out in the next couple of weeks 
so you can book your tickets, these will be issued on a first 
come first served basis for each performance.  
 
“Bethleham Bake Off” 
Year Groups 1, 2 and 3 
 
Four performances: 
 
Monday 5th December at 2.00pm 
Wednesday 7th December at 9.45am & 2.00pm 
Thursday 8th December at 2.00pm 

 

 

“Miracle in Town” 
Nursery & Reception 
 
Three performances: 

 

Tuesday 6th December at 9.45am & 2.00pm 
Thursday 8th December at 9.45am 

Class Current Attendance  

1 93.0% 

2 92.0% 

3 94.0% 

4 97.0% 

5 93.0% 

6 96.0% 

7 94.0% 

8 98.0% 

9 95.0% 

10 95.0% 

11 95.0% 

12 95.0% 

13 97.0% 

14 96.0% 


